
 

 

 
 
Date: 5th June, 2020 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
SCRIP CODE: 511147 
 
BSE email reference no.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2020-2021 / 2083 
Subject: Clarification on price movement  
 
With reference to the above, we hereby confirm that the Company has made all the necessary disclosures 
of all events or information that have a bearing on the operation / performance of the Company which 
include all price sensitive information etc. within stipulated timelines as required under Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
The Company has already submitted the report on 29th May, 2020 in compliance of SEBI Circular no. 
SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated 20th May, 2020 with regard to impact of Coronavirus (COVID-
19) Pandemic on the business and operation of the Company.  
 
Further, in our opinion currently there is no such undisclosed price sensitive information available or any 
pending announcements, which will have bearing on the price behaviour of the Company’s shares for 
which the Company need to disseminate to investors for their information. 
 
We would like to assure that the Management will continue to make disclosures of all significant and 
material events or price sensitive information within a deadline as required under Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any other Laws. 
  
Kindly take the above clarifications on record and acknowledge the receipt. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Wall Street Finance Limited 
 
 
_______________________ 
Chaitali Desai 
Company Secretary 
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